
 
PREPARING FOR AN OUTSIDE “BRING - A – CHAIR" EVENT 

 

The RECOA Social Committee held a very entertaining ‘WinterCrest’ social event in the Eagle 

Crest Conference Center in January.  Based upon the success of ‘WinterCrest,’ (and also with 

fewer restrictions), the Social Committee continues to meet each month planning for additional 

community events for the upcoming year. 

The first event “SUMMER DANCE ON THE GRASS” is scheduled for late in the third week of 

June.  It will follow the same “tailgate” format as some previous events: 

• Live Entertainment 

• Dance Floor 

• Bring Your Own Everything (Snacks, Drinks, Chairs, etc.) 

• Please Leave Your Pets at Home (Soccer Field Rules) 

More information will be available following the Committee’s March meeting, including 

admission, registration as well as other details, so please stay tuned. 

The Social Committee would welcome any applications to join as a committee member. Please 

direct your questions to Chairman, Craig Cunningham (Ca.cunningham22@gmail.com). 
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